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Friday 21st April 2017 
 

General Election – Thursday 8
th
 June 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you will no doubt be aware the Prime Minister has declared Thursday 8th June 
2017 as the date upon which the General Election will take place.  Gillibrand 
Primary School is a polling station and unfortunately we will need to close on that 
day.   
 
I am sorry for any inconvenience caused and I am aware we only return from our 
half term on Wednesday 7th June but as you will appreciate this matter is not within 
school’s control.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ashley Clayton 
Headteacher 


